
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 6, 2017 4:29:46 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 1:27 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tony Wilcock

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Once again I feel I must strongly object to these increases! What are they thinking? Is anybody holding
Hydro One and their executives accountable? We already know that Kathleen Wynne doesn't know what
she's doing. Or, perhaps she does and doesn't give a s____ !
Sincerely,
One pissed off customer and constituent, Tony Wilcock

-- Attachment --
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